
Elementary Board Report - May 2025

● Pender Honor Band - Twenty-three fifth and sixth grade 
students participated in the annual Pender Honor Band in Pender, 
Nebraska. Students were in Pender on May 5th. Students 
practiced all day and performed their concert that night.

● Field Trips - 
~ 2nd Grade - the Henry Doorly Zoo 
~ 3rd Grade - Wildlife Safari Park

● Outdoor Education Experiences
~ 3rd Grade - Ag Literacy Festival at the Washington County 
Fairgrounds
~ 5th Grade - Water Works

● Swimming Lessons - 1st grade will be attending four hour long 
lessons at the YMCA in Fremont. A grant was received for this 
offering.

● Teacher Appreciation Week - The week of May 6th-9th; A huge 
thank you to the PTO, parents, Mrs. Burns, and especially Mrs. 



Arp for the hard work, planning, and execution of this fun week. 
As well as all of the week of treats, snacks, and games!

● Bank in School - Thanks to everyone for your support of the 
Bank in School program this year.  I appreciate the willingness of 
the high school staff to allow the workers to arrive to class late 
on Friday mornings and the elementary teachers for encouraging 
their students to attend! It was a very busy year with total 
deposits reaching $36, 042.20 and this current 6th grade class 
saing $6,394.14 which will be given to them by check at their 6th 
grade graduation. 

● Eagle of the Month April - This month we honor Margot 
Lancaster, Sam Adler, Lilah German, Maddie Christensen, Beckett 
Weyer, Langley Blanc, and Kellen Jensen - for their commitment 
to making the right choices. Being Safe, Owning their Behavior, 
Being an Active Listener and Learner, and being Respectful!




